
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14th December 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are writing to inform you that Mrs Khan will be leaving Bramingham at Christmas. She has 
made the decision to move into supply teaching. 
 
From January, Mr Fraulo will be teaching Hedgehogs.  He is an experienced primary school 
teacher and he has visited the school. As part of the transition, he will be meeting with Mrs Khan 
to ensure that key information is shared.  He has already met with the Year 4 teachers to discuss 
planning for the next half term and he is looking forward to being part of Bramingham. 
 
We know that you will join us in wishing Mrs Khan all the best for the future. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs S Bains and Miss P Sutton 
 

 


